
Enforcement Advisory Council 
Solid Waste Management Through Partnership 

____________________________________________ 
February 22, 2024 

 
Mark de Bie, Deputy Director 
Waste Management, Compliance, and Mitigation Division 
Department of Resources, Recycling and Recovery 
P.O. Box 4025 
Sacramento, CA 95812-4025 
 

Subject: Enforcement Advisory Council Resolution 2024-02 
              Election of George Kasikarin as EAC Co-Vice Chair  
 
Dear Mr. de Bie, 
 
On February 21, 2024, the Enforcement Advisory Council (EAC) nominated and confirmed George 
Kasikarin (Southern City LEA Chair) as EAC Co-Vice Chair. 
 
George has extensive knowledge and experience in the solid waste field. George’s willingness to share 
his experiences and involvement as an EAC officer helped promote and advance the ongoing 
partnership between LEAs and CalRecycle. 
 
Please extend a thank you to George for his willingness to commit to this worthwhile endeavor. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (805) 681-4942 or NCamposBernal@sbcphd.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Norma Campos Bernal, Chair 
Enforcement Advisory Council 
 
Ec: EAC Members 
      Martin Perez, CalRecycle, Training and Assistance Section 
      Paulina Lawrence, CalRecycle, Branch Chief, Permitting and Assistance Branch 
      Lars Seifert, CCDEH- Solid Waste and Resource Recovery Committee 
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